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Welcome to our latest newsletter which covers the two weeks in August and the month of September. We’ve 

also included photographs from the BGE and Senior Phase Prize Giving events that happened towards the end 

of last year. 

It has been a very positive start to the session. Our new S1 pupils have settled well and the rest of the school 

has settled well into their new year groups. Recently, we have selected a wide range of pupil leadership teams 

for the year and we have welcomed a large number of new staff to the school for the 2024-25 session. There 

have been a large number of activities and events that have taken place across August and September and this 

newsletter will give you a flavour of the array of opportunities that we provide for our pupils and of the hugely 

positive atmosphere and ethos that permeates throughout the school on a daily basis. 

In this newsletter you will find details on: 

1. The school roll for 2024-25. 

2. Our new staff for 2024-25. 

3. Year Heads and Guidance Staff responsibilities. 

4. SQA Results for our S4-6 pupils in 2024. 

5. Details of our ‘Celebration of Character’ Evening from August 2024. 

6. New School Update. 

7. Pupil Leadership in Lenzie Academy. 

8. Pupil Successes. 

9. School Trips – Manchester Football Trip & Scottish Parliament Trip. 

10. Our donation of football kit to First Step school - Mombasa 

11. Extra-Curricular Programme for 2024-25. 

I hope you enjoy the content of this latest newsletter. 

 

School roll 

The school roll started at 1405 young people in August. This is the largest roll in more than 20 years so the 

school is extremely busy. The number of placing requests has dropped quite significantly in recent years due to 

a combination of housebuilding within the catchment area and the incorporation of Lennoxtown Primary 

School as an associated primary school for Lenzie Academy. The number of placing requests is now about 16% 

of S1, down from more than 30% in previous years. 

Due to a number of our senior pupils offered places at university through clearing; college places or securing 

full-time employment or training, the school roll now stands at 1371 with most year groups at capacity. There 

are a few spaces in S5 and S6 with all other year groups full. 

 

 



 

New Staff 

In May-June 2024, I was exceptionally busy filling a range of vacancies within the school to ensure that we 

opened in August with a full staffing compliment. I am delighted with the appointments made and I outline 

these below: 

 Depute Head Teacher – Mr McClune, formerly PT Design Technology & Computing Science, secured 

the permanent DHT vacancy having been Acting DHT for a year. 

 Principal Teacher of Art & Design – Mr McCallum, formerly Dunblane High School, joined us in August 

to take charge of our Art & Design department has made an immediate and positive impact upon the 

school and we welcome him to Lenzie Academy. 

 Principal Teacher of Guidance – Mrs Baxter, History Department, was appointed as a substantive PT 

Guidance, replacing Ms Buchanan, who left for a new position in Graeme High School, Falkirk. Mrs 

Baxter, who has worked in the school for a number of years, is a very welcome and valuable addition 

to our guidance team. She will take over responsibility for all IG2 classes. 

 Acting Principal Teacher of Guidance – Ms Shearer, PE Department, was appointed as an Acting PT 

Guidance and will take over all MK2 classes whilst Ms Carr is on maternity leave. Again, Ms Shearer is a 

very experienced teacher within the school and has served as an Acting PT Guidance before and will 

provide an excellent service to all the young people in MK2 classes, and to their parents & carers. 

 PT Health Food Technology - Following on from Mrs Fairman, who left for a post nearer to home, I am 

delighted to announce that Ms Walls was appointed to the permanent post of PT HFT. Ms Walls has 

worked in the school for a number of years now and the department is in very safe hands. 

 Acting Principal Teacher of Physics – Mr Tacey, who has been PT Physics within the school for many 

years, has decided to move onto phased retirement but will remain PT Physics for two days per week. 

When he is not in school I’m delighted to announce that Ms Warnock, who teaches in the department, 

was successful at interview and will assume Acting PT Physics responsibilities for three days per week. 

 

Permanent teaching appointments: 

1. Business Education – Mr Friel, who was an NQT with us four years ago, has re-joined the school from 

Park Mains High School. We warmly welcome Mr Friel back to the school. 

2. Design Technology – Mr Reid joins the school permanently having had a very successful NQT year with 

us last year. Welcome back to Mr Reid. 

3. English – Ms Lennox joins us permanently from Inveralmond Community High School, West Lothian 

and brings a wealth of experience to the department. She is most welcome. 

4. Health Food Technology – we warmly welcome Ms Law and Ms Watson to the department to replace 

Ms Walls who is now PT and Ms Heron who left us last year for a position nearer home. 

5. History – Mr Murray joins the department permanently having impressed as an NQT last year and 

replaces Ms Byres, who left for a position nearer home in Edinburgh. 

6. Modern Languages – Ms Varenne-Fachney, who joins us from Calderglen High School, South 

Lanarkshire will work three days per week and replaces Mrs Hall, who left for a position in Inverclyde 

Council, having served the school well for many years. We thank Mrs Hall and welcome Ms Varenne-

Faichney. 

7. Music – Having been an outstanding NQT in the school two years ago and taking on a temporary 

teacher position last year, I am delighted to welcome Miss Donaldson now as a permanent teacher of 

music within the school. 

8. Physics – Mr Wadham was my last appointment of the session on the day before the end of term in 

June. Mr Wadham is very welcome and joins the school from Park Mains High School, Renfrewshire. 

 



 

Newly Qualified Teachers 

We have some NQTs with us for the year and they are: 

 Art & Design – Ms Reid. 

 English – Mr Kinney. 

 History – Ms Crawford. 

 History/Modern Studies – Ms Shields. 

 Mathematics – Mr Emordy. 

 Modern Studies – Ms Giona. 

 PE – Ms Kay and Ms Leishman. 

I am delighted with all of our new staff who are really embracing the school and supporting our young people 

exceptionally well. 

 

Depute Head & Guidance Responsibilities 

Depute Head Techer responsibilities; 

 Mr McClune – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S1 pupils. 

 Ms Steel – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S2 pupils. 

 Mrs Hutton – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S3 pupils. 

 Ms Sinclair – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S4 pupils. 

 Mr Farquhar – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S5 pupils. 

 Ms Munro – Overall responsibility for matters relating to S6 pupils. 

Guidance Responsibilities; 

 Ms Connon (S1-S6 Fleming 1 classes FL1) 

 Mrs McClure (S1-6 Fleming 2 classes FL2) 

 Mrs Mcnab (S1-6 Ingils 1 classes IG1) 

 Mrs Baxter (S1-6 Ingils 2 classes IG2) 

 Mrs Rae (S1-6 Mackintosh 1 classes MT1) 

 Mrs Sutherland (S1-6 Mackintosh 2 classes MT2) 

 Mr Curran (S1-6 McKay 1 classes MK1) 

 Ms Shearer (S1-6 McKay 2 classes MK2) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

SQA Results 2024 

The 2024 SQA Results brought another exceptionally strong performance for our Senior Phase pupils. I will not 

go into the full details here but suffice to say that our young people have excelled in their exams and we are all 

very proud of this. 

In S4 we had the highest number of ‘A’ passes in many, many years. For our S4, S5 and S6 cohorts we have 

measured up very strongly against other East Dunbartonshire schools for % A-C pass rates. Some examples 

from S4 are shown below: 

 Lenzie Academy EDC Average Ranking 

 % A-C Pass Rate % A-C pass rate  

N5 English 97.9% 92.4% 1st 

N5 Maths 90.7% 78.8% 2nd 

N5 Chemistry 94.6% 84.4% 1st 

N5 PE 100% 98.1% 1st 

Computing Sc 100% 84.1% 1st 

Engineering Sc 100% 90.1% 1st 

    

 

When we are measured against all schools our departments were 1st or 2nd in 13 / 23 subjects across EDC. A 

very commendable performance and a real testament to the skill and commitment of our teachers and the 

dedication of our pupils. The situation with our S5 and S6 cohorts was also very strong but not as pronounced 

as that of our S4 cohort. For example, in S5 H Grade English we had an 88.1% pass rate against an EDC Average 

of 82.4%. 

When measures against each individual schools in EDC our results stack up well in terms of %A-C pass rates so 

we have a lot to be proud of in the 2024 SQA examination results. 

When our pupils results are measured against what the Scottish Government refers to as our ‘Virtual 

Comparators’ out pupils have done very well indeed. Some examples are shown below: 

 Lenzie Academy Virtual Comparator Difference 

    

S4 5+ L5 77.27% 64.26% + 13.21% 

S5 5+ L6 44.64% 34.38% + 10.26% 

S6 5+ L6 85.16% 70.55% +14.61% 
 

For information, a virtual comparator takes an average of 10 ‘other’ pupils from different local authorities in 

Scotland (not EDC pupils) who share a similar socio-economic background to each of our pupils and compares 

their results with ours. 

Over the breadth of our S4-6 performance of our pupils the school has, once again, demonstrated that we are 

delivering very well for our pupils in terms of the high quality of learning & teaching that takes place in the 

school daily across all departments leading to very strong performances in SQA examinations. 

 

 

 

 



 

Lenzie Academy Celebration of Character Evening 

In Lenzie Academy we don’t focus exclusively on academic excellence, albeit this is an important aspect of 

school life. We have always valued the formation of wider character virtues as an important part of the 

education that we provide to our pupils. To this end, we offer a huge variety of extra-curricular activities and 

this can be evidenced towards the end of this newsletter. We also value the experiences young people receive 

from a wide array of school trips and excursions that we provide – some of which are cited in this newsletter 

and you will see more evidence of this in forthcoming newsletters. Allied to this we look to give our young 

people the positive benefits of opportunities that can be experienced through helping others and gaining 

credit for doing so.  

On Wednesday 28 August we held our annual ‘Celebration of Character’ Evening. We have organised this 

event for a number of years now to celebrate the wider achievements of many of our pupils. Pupils are 

presented with a wide range of certificates to celebrate various non-academic achievements. The common 

denominator in all awards presented on the evening is that young people give of their own time to help 

others. This annual event is overseen by Mrs Davidson, our PT wider Achievement, but most of the work is 

done by the young people themselves. The event is coordinated by members of our L.A.C.E. Team (Lenzie 

Academy Community Engagement) who organise and run the event, including hosting the evening itself. This 

year we invited along James McEneny, the education correspondent of The Herald, as a guest to issue the 

certificates and he wrote a lovely piece about the evening for his newspaper, which I had previously issued this 

to all parents/carers. 

https://www.heraldscotland.com/opinion/24550565.much-education-exam-results/?ref=suit 

 

New School Update 

On Tuesday 20 August members of East Dunbartonshire’s Central Education team were in the school from 

3.30pm – 7.00pm as part of the council’s consultation process. They were there to provide details to any 

visitor who wanted to know more about the plans for the new Lenzie Academy. A steady flow of people 

arrived at various points throughout the evening to find out more details about what the school will look like 

and what facilities will be available within the new school. 

On Monday 2 September, the school hosted another part of the consultation process when a representative 

from Education Scotland attended the school to hear from pupils, staff and parents/carers about the 

limitations of the existing building for 21st century education and what they wanted to see in any new school 

that was built. The Education Scotland representative was hugely impressed by the contributions of all 

concerned and commended their honesty and their commitment to supporting a new school. 

I have yet to hear further details regarding the progress of the new school since then but I will update all 

parents/carers via the newsletter as and when I am made aware of developments. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

B Patterson, 

Head Teacher 

https://www.heraldscotland.com/opinion/24550565.much-education-exam-results/?ref=suit


 

Pupil Leadership  

Pupil Leadership Team  

School Captains; Hope McKay 6IG2  
and Cara Quince 6IG1. 
 
House Captains;  
 

 Elsie Orisawayi, 6MT1        
Mackintosh House Captain 

 Calum MacLeod, 6IG2         
       Inglis House Captain 

 Anna Price, 6MK1                
       Mckay House Captain 

 Katherine Torbet, 6FL2     
       Fleming House Captain 

 
Vice Captains; Sona Tomy, Archie Brown, Eilidh Pinkerton and Elizabeth Torbet.  
BGE Ambassadors; Lucy Henderson 6MT1, Cayla Schofield 6IG1, Bethel Maheri 6MT2, Iman Singh 6FL2, 
Emmanuella Shodunke 6FL1 and Jena Murray 6MK1. 

 

HFT Ambassadors  
 
The Health Food Technology department has started a 
new pupil leadership programme, where pupils will 
have the opportunity to be involved in catering events 
and department projects. 
 
Two senior phase pupils, Zara & Callum were selected 
by department staff for their hard work and dedication 
to the HFT department to be the captains of this 
programme.  
 
Zara & Callum can't wait to get their team together so 

watch this space for opportunities to be involved 

 

S6 Wellbeing Ambassadors 

By Leah McGuire, 6MT2 

As part of Community Involvement, S6 students were invited to volunteer as Wellbeing Ambassadors, to deliver 

3 Wellbeing lessons to S2 pupils, building their confidence to talk about Wellbeing and Mental Health and 

signposting them to the supports available in school and out.  

Over the last month, as S6 Wellbeing Ambassadors, we have spent our time creating, planning, and directing 

lessons on the importance of mental health for the S2s.  During these lessons we would introduce ideas to S2 

students, developing their emotional literacy, giving them the tools to express and discuss their feelings. 

Our training for this began back in June, when all the S6 who had volunteered to become Wellbeing 

Ambassadors gathered on the bridge.  We spent the day discussing our own understanding and interpretation 

of mental health and the causes and effects of it, as well as working on some team-building activities.  



The team building activities were an essential part of the process as it gave us the confidence to work as part 

of a team, sharing opinions and experiences. One activity we did was lining everyone up in order of their 

birthdays – oldest at the start of the line, youngest at the end – this exercise prioritised communication, a vital 

skill for teamwork. Another example was the “Cup-stack Challenge”, stacking plastic cups to build a tower with 

each team member holding onto one piece of string attached to an elastic band, to guide the cups on top of 

each other.  This proved to be as difficult, and as fun as it sounds! This activity again tested our team working 

skills as we had to work together to successfully stack the cups.  

Then came time for the actual lessons. We were given 

access to basic power points which we then had to 

build upon by adding our own information and details. 

Once these were finished, we organised who would 

cover and present which slides, within our groups. 

Going into the lessons, one thing I (and many others) 

assumed we would struggle with, was presenting to the 

class itself, maintaining the attention of the class while 

being the sole person speaking. However, as nerve 

wracking as the entire ordeal sounded, I was quite 

surprised with how my confidence developed as the 

lessons went on. By the third and final lesson, all 

members of our group were able to direct the class with 

much more ease, me included.  

Naturally, we expected that, like the training day entailed, leading these lessons would require effective 

communication skills working with our groups and delivering them to the S2 classes. However, to my surprise, 

the most important skill we honed over our lessons was the ability to improvise in the moment. Like many of 

the others I expected to solely rely on the power point for direction within the lesson, so it was almost comical 

how often things managed to go wrong despite our preparation.  

There were small things, such as being unaware the class had not been provided with jotters for our starter 

task, which we quickly handled by giving out whiteboards instead.  There were other incidents, such as entirely 

misinterpreting a task and having to invent a new one on the spot! But despite these hurdles, all of which were 

resolved by quick thinking and effective communication 

from the people in our group, we managed to 

successfully deliver the three Wellbeing lessons. 

These situations, to name a few, really put into 

perspective the careful planning it takes to not only 

prepare a lesson, but effectively run one too. Therefore, 

the ability to improvise when something doesn’t go 

according to plan was something everyone 

unquestionably improved upon throughout their 

experience.  

All in all, this was an incredible experience not only for 

all the skills and abilities we gained and improved upon 

throughout the last few weeks, but also for the 

experience of being able to lead something as large as a lesson. It gave us an opportunity to develop the 

confidence and trust in ourselves to go on to do even bigger things in the future.  



 

Pupil Success 

Prize giving 

Senior Phase Wednesday 29 May  

 

 

 

BGE 5 June 2024 

 



 

Junior Golf Matchplay Championships 
Congratulations to Cammie in S5, who won the Dumbarton Golf Junior 

Matchplay Championship. Cammy made a 10 foot putt on the last green to 

take the victory.  
 

Swimming 
Congratulations to India 2FL1 
My name is India, I am in 2FL1 and this summer I took part in The British 
Transplant Games held in Nottingham, where I competed in the 12-14 age 
category. I won 4 individual gold medals in the 3k cycling time trial, 25m 
Breaststroke, 50m Breaststroke and 50m Freestyle. I also won a gold as part 
of the 25m Freestyle relay race with the Leeds Children's Hospital 
Transplant Team. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Snowsport 
Congratulations to Melissa Martin and Lily Stewart who both won 

medals at the Scottish Schools Snowsport Association. Melissa won gold 

for skiing slopestyle and Lily took silver in the snowboard category.  

Well done! 

 

 

 
 



PE Star of the Block 
S1&2 pupils who have received PE Star of the Block for demonstrating the school's values in PE. 

 
 

 

 



Dance 
At the end of August, Lenzie Academy held an audition for this years Dance competition teams which go 
forward to the main competitions of the year: EDC Dance Festival and the Scottish Schools Cheerleading 
Competition. A staggering 89 pupils auditioned! Approximately 30 pupils will be selected for the teams 
meaning many will miss out, however there is still plenty of dance opportunities at Lenzie;  
 

 Dance club - on Mondays afterschool 3.30 - 4.30pm 

 Dance Academy 1 - on Wednesday morning 7.30am-
8.20am 

 
Both dance club and dance academy attend all the 
performance events throughout the year which consists of 
the P7 opening evening, primary school Christmas shows, 
January pupil showcase, Lenzie Academy dance show and 
primary dance festival. It was good to see so many of our 
young people interested in participating in dance. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

S3 Football update 
Here is our S3 team showing off their new football kit for the upcoming school football season. 
 



 
Gordonstoun International Summer School  
 

Over the summer six of our pupils attended Gordonstoun International Summer School (GISS) working in the 
role of Student Leaders. Gordonstoun is a world renown boarding school, set up by educationalist Kurt Hahn 
and famous for educating Prince Philip and King Charles.  Archie, Logan, Matthew, Elsie, India and Sona all 
applied for the role and were successful with their application in a competitive process against other students 
from schools around the UK. Throughout the 3 week summer school they lived in boarding houses on the 
Gordonstoun campus and got the opportunity to fully embrace the schools ethos.   
 

As Student Leaders, they played a vital role in supporting the students during their time at summer school, 
always there to offer a helping hand. They acted as role models and guides to their student groups throughout 
the course, participating in activities with them and helping look after them around the house. They also got the 
opportunity to take part in trips and activities such as surfing, go karting and outdoor education.  
Archie, one of the Student Leaders spoke of his experience:  
 

“Gordonstoun was an experience of a lifetime where I absorbed many new skills and made friendships with others 
from across the world. My favourite part of the experience was the inter-clan games where I supported my 
students and helped them come out of their shell and to be more confident. I loved participating in sports every 
day and really enjoyed the food – it is an experience I would recommend to anyone!”  
 

This was the first year Lenzie Academy has established a link with Gordonstoun International Summer School 

to enable our pupils to take part in this fantastic experience. GISS staff were very impressed with how well our 

students undertook their role and hopefully other pupils will continue to have similar opportunities and 

experiences in the future. Applications to be a student leader next year will be open to current S5 pupils in 

November. Further information will be posted on the year group Teams page and an information sessions will 

be organised closer to the time applications open. For further information about this opportunity speak to Mr 

White in Physics.  

Images L to R; Sona (far 

right ) welcoming 

students as they arrived, 

Archie taking part in a 

surfing lesson at 

Lossiemouth Beach, 

Course 1 student 

photograph, 

Gordonstoun Campus. 

 



WoSPEG Physics Competition 
On Tuesday 3rd September four S5 Physics pupils represented Lenzie Academy at the annual West of Scotland 

Physics Education Group quiz. This year it was hosted at the University of the West of Scotland in Paisley where 

our team went head to head with four other schools. The quiz had several rounds of general knowledge and 

physics knowledge and included buzzer rounds and individual questions. 

Angus, Euan, Matthew and Sara also got an opportunity to take part in some activities in the university 

laboratory including using Infrared cameras, electromagnetism experiments and watching liquid nitrogen 

demonstrations. 

The team represented the school very well, and only lost out on progressing to the next round in a tiebreaker 

question.  

Well done to Angus, Euan, Matthew and Sara for participating and thanks to WoSPEG for organising the 

competition! 



School Trips 

 

 

 

 

S1 Manchester City Trip 
On Wednesday 18th September, sixty-seven S1's travelled to see Manchester City play Inter Milan in the 
Champions League! As part of the trip, the group also travelled to Liverpool before the match for a 
fantastic guided tour of Anfield. 
 

 



 

Higher Modern Studies Trip Summary 
By Alexa, 5IG1 and Sophie, 5FL2 

On Wednesday 18th September, we had the opportunity of watching the Conveners’ Group meet with the 
First Minister, and ask him questions related to their area of speciality. The Conveners group only meet twice a 
year, so we were very lucky to be able to see it happening. We then had an hour long education session about 
holding the government to account and the powers of the First Minister. We had the chance to meet three of 
our MSPs, Pam Gosal, Paul O’Kane and Rona Mackay who is our constituency MSP. We were able to ask them 
questions about their jobs and their roles in Parliament, and it was very interesting hearing about Rona 
Mackay’s role as the SNP Government Whip, which means she keeps her party in line when voting and ensures 
they are voting in the best interests of the SNP. We were very grateful to them giving up their time to meet us.  

Next, we saw a debate in the chamber, in which they got into a heated debate about library closures around 
the country. Seeing how they all interacted and the evidence they were showing helped us understand their 
arguments better. Overall we think this trip helped us understand more about how Parliament works and the 
important role of being an MSP.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
First Step school - Mombasa  

We have been asked to pass on a massive thank you from the staff and 
pupils of "First Steps Academy" in Mombasa, Kenya. They were 
absolutely delighted to receive 155 football strips and 55 pairs of 
football boots. The kit was jointly collected by Lenzie after school 
football club (Ian Stevenson and his daughter) and Lenzie Academy PE 
Department.  Thank you to the parents/pupils who contributed.  
 
To give you some context of the school - it has about 130 pupils, those 
with no families live in and the rest come from the local villages. Most 
pupils have an hours walk to reach the school which is in the hills.  The 
school day starts at 6am, and finishes at 6pm. The pupils get meals at the school, breakfast is porridge and 
lunch and dinner is a rice dish. The school grows its own fruit and vegetables and has hens for eggs and 
chicken - the pupils look after all this! 

  



Extra Curricular Activities 
Our Clubs and activities are back for session 2024-25 – The poster below highlights the Performing Arts 

Activities. 

 

   
 
 
 



Below Highlights our sporting activities; 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The table below details all the activities on offer for pupils 
 

Activity Day/Time Location Teacher Year 
Groups 

Allies Wednesday/ Lunchtime B4 Mr McKinney/ 
Mr Quinn 

S1-S6 

Anti-Racism Film club Monday/ Lunchtime C15 Miss Johnston S1-S6 

Art Homework Club Post October Week TBC D5 Mr McCallum TBC 

Athletics & Running Thursday/ 3.30pm Rugby Pitch Mr Emordy S1-S6 

Badminton Monday/ 3.30pm Games Hall Miss Crawford S1-S6 

Basketball Wednesday/ 2.40pm - 
4.00pm 

Games Hall Miss Marshall S1-S6 

Basketball Monday - Friday/ 
Lunchtime 

Games Hall PE Staff S1-S6 

Band Club Thursday/ 1.30pm D7 Mrs Edwards S1 

Bike Maintenance Club Wednesday/ Lunchtime T2 Mr Ortiz S1-S3 

Book Club TBC    

CAD Club Wednesday/ Lunchtime T7 Mr Reid S1-S6 

Ceilidh Band Monday/ 1.30pm D7 Miss 
Donaldson 

S1-S6 

Cheerleading Friday/ 2.40pm PE Dept Miss 
MacDonald 

S1-S6 

Chess Club Wednesday/ Lunchtime B2 R Metcalfe S1-S6 

Colouring Book Club Tuesday/ Lunchtime D3 Mrs Farquhar S1-S6 

Computer Games Club Monday - Friday/ 
Lunchtime 

T4 Mr McCaffery S1-S6 

Craft Club Monday/ Lunchtime D3 Miss Reid S1-S3 

Creative Writing Club Tuesday/ Lunchtime A1 Mr McKinney/ 
Dr McMorran 

S1-S6 

Cricut Club Tuesday & Thursday/ 
Lunchtime 

T7 Mr Dalziel/Mrs 
Forrest 

S1-S6 

S1-3 Dance Academy 1 Wednesday/ 7.30am - 
8.20am 

Assembly Hall J Murray S1-S3 

S1-3 Dance Academy 2 Friday/ 7.30am - 8.20pm Assembly Hall Miss Kay/ Miss 
Leishman 

S1-S3 

Dance Club Monday/ 3.30pm Assembly Hall Active Schools S1-S6 

Debate Club Friday/ Lunchtime A6 Miss Roy S1-S6 

Dungeons and Dragons Wednesday 2.40pm - 
4.00pm 

A7 Mr Bradley S1-S6 

Dynamic Youth Award Monday/ 3.30pm Library Mrs Davidson S1-S6 

Equalities Group Monday/ Lunchtime A1 Miss Shearer S1-S6 

Eco-group Wednesday/ Lunchtime B2 Mr Cameron S1-S3 

Fair Trade Friday/ Lunchtime D14 Ms Holland/ 
Mrs Davidson 

S1-S6 

Fashion Club Wednesday 3.00pm - 
4.00pm 

A16 Mrs Connolly/ 
Mrs Watson 

S5/S6 

Fitness & Indoor Games Club Wednesday/ 7.30am - 
8.30am 

Fitness Area Mr Imrie S1-S6 

Gardening Club Wednesday/ 2.40pm B5 Mr Farquhar S1-S6 

Golf Club TBC TBC Mr Friel S1-S6 

Gymnastics & Trampolining Monday/ 3.30pm Gym B Miss Leishman S1-S6 



 

Hip Hop Competition Team Monday/ 3.30pm Assembly Hall Miss MacNicol Selected 

Homework Club Monday - Friday/ 
Lunchtime 

B5 Mr Bradley/ 
Miss Ness 

S1-S6 

Jazz Band Thursday/ 3.30pm - 
4.30pm 

D7 Mr McEwan S1-S6 

Junior Choir S1-S3 Wednesday/ 1.30pm D9 Miss 
Donaldson 

S1-S3 

Interhouse 5 a Side Football Year Group Rota/ 1.15pm 
- 1.45pm 

Games Hall Mr Imrie S1-S6 

International Film Club Tuesday/ Lunchtime B17 Mrs Gibbons S1-S2 

Jazz Dance Competition 
Team 

Tuesday/ 3.30pm Assembly Hall Miss MacNicol Selected 

Lyrical Dance Competition 
Team 

Wednesday/ 2.40pm - 
3.30pm 

Assembly Hall Mrs Rae Selected 

Multisport Breakfast Club Tuesday/ 7.30am - 8.20am Games Hall Miss Kay/  
Miss Leishman 

S1-S3 

Music Technology Club Thursday/ 1.30pm D8 Mr McEwan S1 

Netball Seniors Tuesday/ 7.30am - 8.30am Games Hall Miss Marshall S4-S6 

Netball S1-S2 Tuesday/ 3.30pm Games Hall Miss Kay S1-S2 

Netball S3-S4 Thursday/ 3.30pm Games Hall Miss Kay S3-S4 

Philosophy Circle Time Friday/ Lunchtime D12 Miss McPhee S1-S6 

Pom Competition Team Friday/ 2.40pm Assembly Hall Miss McDonald Selected 

Press Club Tuesday/ 3.30pm A4 Miss Roy/  
Miss Kelly 

S1-S6 

Rugby Girls Wednesday/ 6.15pm - 
7.30pm 

Lenzie RC G Dunbar S1-S6 

Rugby S1 Boys Monday/ 4.00pm - 
5.00pm 

Rugby Pitch Mr Park S1 

Girls Football Thursday/ 3.30pm Astro Pitch Mr McClune S1-S4 

S1 Football Academy Monday/ 7.30am Astro Pitch First Touch 
Coaching 

S1 

S3 Football Academy Friday/ 7.30am - 8.30am Astro Pitch Mr Imrie S3 

S1 Football Wednesday/ 2.40pm - 
4.00pm 

Astro Pitch Mr McNeil/  
Mr Truesdale 

S1  

S2 Football Tuesday/ 3.30pm Astro Pitch Mr Reid/  
Mr Smylie 

S2 

S3 Football Games Only Astro Pitch Mr Imrie S3 

S4 Football Games Only Astro Pitch Mr Walker S4 

S5/6 Football Games Only Astro Pitch Mr Ortiz S5-S6 

Science Club Wednesday/ Lunchtime S14 Mr White S1 

Scripture Union Wednesday/ 1.10pm-
1.50pm 

A1 External 
Partner 

S1-S6 

Senior Choir Wednesday/1.30pm D7 Mrs Edwards S4-S6 

Senior Film Club  A3 Mr Quinn S4-S6 

String Group Wednesday/ 2.40pm - 
3.30pm 

D7 Miss McKay S1-S6 

Textile Club Wednesday/ 2.40pm - 
3.30pm 

A16 Miss Watson S1 – S3 

Volleyball Wednesday/2.40pm-
4.00pm 

Gym A Mr Smylie S1-S6 

Wind Band Tuesday/3.30pm - 4.30pm Assembly Hall Miss 
Donaldson 

S1-S6 


